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Please limit NON-Emergency calls  

between 1:00pm and 2:40pm 

Mrs. Washington K-2 

j.washington@owenschristianacademy.com 

Ms. Hamilton K-2  

k.hamilton@owenschristianacademy.com 

Ms. Middleton K-3  

c.middleton@owenschristianacademy.com 

Mrs. Mitchell K-3  

e.mitchell@owenschristianacademy.com 

Mrs. White K-4  

c.white@owenschristianacademy.com 

Ms. Smith K-4  

g.smith@owenschristianacademy.com 

Mrs. Owens K-1st  

a.owens@owenschristianacademy.com 

Mrs. Richardson K-1st  

l.richardson@owenschristianacademy.com 

Contact a Teacher 

March 6th        Tag Day (K-4 Only) 

March 13th      Tag Day $3 per student 

March 20th       Field Trip-Bee City Zoo 

March 29th       Play Date—Lenevar Park 

March 30th       Executive Board Meeting 

March 31st       OCA Staff Meeting 

________________________________ 

Open Enrollment is still going on at OCA!

We are currently accepting new students in 

classes K-2 through K-4. Please share with 

your friends and family about the OCA ex-

perience and encourage them to consider 

enrolling their child today. They can visit 

our website at 

www.owenschristianacademy.com for more 

information and to schedule a tour! 
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 Have any pictures that you would like in the yearbook? 

Send them to ocaproud@gmail.com today! 

It’s National Women’s Month and OCA wants to recognizes 

Mrs. Joyce Smalls, K-4 grandparent for her outstanding ser-

vice and dedication to Owens Christian Academy. Thank you 

for your consistent efforts to assist our children and staff on a 

daily basis. Mrs. Smalls, we salute you!  





 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

Kalesia Walker 3/4                           Morgan Kinloch 3/10 

Samiyah James 3/14                        Ehren Chandler 3/15                            

Kalii Cothron 3/15                           Brooklyn Marion 3/20                          

                Julian Mazyck 3/23                    

Birthdays are special and we love to celebrate them! If you would 

like to host your child’s birthday party at OCA, please give the 

Lead Classroom Teacher at least a two day notice. You can also 

earn an hour towards your Volunteer Hours for assisting with a 

party. Parties are always held from 3:30 until 4:30 pm. 
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Be sure to record your volunteer hours in our new Cheddar Up 

website on-line! 

https://ocapta-5460.mycheddarup.com  

Access Code is given by the Classroom Teacher after hours 

are completed for the task(s). 

Each Parent/Family is required to log 15 hours for the year. 

Failure to complete 15hrs for the 2019-2020 school year will 

result in a $75 assessment for each semester.  

Help us keep OCA safe 

by doing the following: 

Make sure the gate is 

closed behind you as you 

enter AND leave the 

premises. If not closed 

properly, an alarm will 

sound off. 

DO NOT park in the 

space in front of the 

center gate. This is a 

safety hazard and can 

result in a fine by the city. 

Make sure your child has 

on the approved OCA 

uniform EVERY DAY. 

When providing snacks 

for the class, make sure 

they are healthy NUT 

FREE snacks. Refer to the 

snack list provided for 

suggestions. 




